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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Rink Permitting Question 
3 messages

Sue Santere <sue@thompsonspointmaine.com> Tue, Oct 17, 2017 at 11:38 AM
To: "Ann Machado (AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov)" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>

Ann,

 

I spoke to Ice Ops and they confirmed the equipment shed is 20’ X 16.

 

Is there anything else you need from me to continue moving forward?

 

Sue Santerre

501 Danforth Street | Portland, ME  04102

207-747-5288 Ext. 104 | 207-747-5941 Fax | 704-400-5062 Cell

 

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Oct 17, 2017 at 2:06 PM
To: Sue Santere <sue@thompsonspointmaine.com>

Sue -

Sorry to dwell on this but the plan - A02 gives the resurfacer room dimensions as 22' x 16' not 20' x 16'. I need to know
the exact dimensions.

Thanks.

Ann

Ann Machado 
Zoning Administrator 
Permitting and Inspections Department 
City of Portland, Maine 
(207) 874-8709 
[Quoted text hidden]

Sue Santere <sue@thompsonspointmaine.com> Tue, Oct 17, 2017 at 2:07 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Exact dimensions were confirmed with Iceops. They are 20 X 16.

https://maps.google.com/?q=501+Danforth+Street+%7C+Portland,+ME%C2%A0+04102%0D+%0D+207&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(207)%20747-5288
tel:(207)%20747-5941
tel:(704)%20400-5062
tel:(207)%20874-8709
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Sue Santerre

501 Danforth Street | Portland, ME  04102

207-747-5288 Ext. 104 | 207-747-5941 Fax | 704-400-5062 Cell

 

From: Ann Machado [mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:06 PM 
To: Sue Santere 
Subject: Re: Rink Permitting Question

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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